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To: Phillip Drujak 
From: Squire Patton Boggs LLP 
Date: September 7, 2023 
Subject: Miami-Dade August 2023 Report 

  

  
August is the annual month-long recess when Congress returns home to meet with constituents 
and vacation, so it is typically a slow time in Washington, DC. 
 
During August, Squire Patton Boggs provided the following to the County: 

 
 Weekly IIJA and IRA implementation and grant announcement updates 
 Weekly Washington Updates 
 Update on the National Flood Insurance Program renewal status 
 Tracking for federal grant opportunities 
 Coverage of the White House Intergovernmental Affairs call 
 Update on State and Local Fiscal Relief Fund applicability 
 Review of Congressional action on appropriations 
 DHS announcement on resiliency and climate change 
 Update on EPA WOTUS action in response to the Supreme Court decision. 

 


